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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Important KS5 Assessment Information – Monday 11th October – Friday 22nd October 2021 

In school, we wish to assess all our students to see what their needs are and how we can best help them 

learn and achieve. As part of this process, students in Year 12 and 13 will sit low stakes assessments 

between 11th October and 22nd October. 

- These assessments will give teachers and students vital information on areas of strength, 

weaknesses, and misconceptions at an individual level.   

- All revision materials such as checklists, practise questions and revision guidance has been provided 

for students. Please see below my Parent Guide on what students have been given to revise, which 

should help your son or daughter prepare. 

- Students should also ensure they have the correct equipment for the internal assessments, please 

see the list below. Please note we will not be supplying any equipment for students. 

- The results of these assessments will be shared with you on your child’s first progress report. These 

will be sent during the week commencing Monday 15th October. 

We can assure you that we will do everything we can to help your child progress and improve their 

understanding of the material they have been taught. Completing these assessments to the best of your 

son’s/daughter’s ability will help them to do so.  

Thank you for taking the time to read through this information, which I am sure you will find invaluable for 

supporting your son or daughter for these internal assessments. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr T Seghiri 
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